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Hello,

We hope this finds you well in the New Year! Thank you for taking the time to read our
latest newsletter — please read on to find out the latest updates on the External Wall
Systems project.

We have received the report from the survey that was undertaken in November 2021, and we
have passed this onto the Building Safety Fund for review to assist in our submission. However,
we are continuing te await an update from the Building Safety Fund following the technical
eligibility submission of our application to the fund

As we have previously said, it is unfortunately quite common for the process to take this
extended period. We will be in touch just as soon as we have any correspondence from the fund
to share.

Having now received the survey report for Jet Centro, the Project Team are carefully and
diligently assessing the contents. The survey will improve our understanding of the building
fagade and remediation works that are required, and this will assist team in the work that they
are doing.

Thank you for taking the time to review our latest newsletter. As always, you can find
copies of this and all previous newsletters here.

You'll hear from us again next month, and if we have any big news to share before
then, we will reach out. As always our team are on-hand to answer any questions at
BuildingSafety@liv-group.co.uk

Thank you,

LIV Group
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